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Notice of Special School Board Informational Community Forum

Notice is hereby given that the School Board of the School District of Alma will host an Informational Community Forum to be held on Thursday, March 19, 2015 at 7:00 pm in the School Auditorium.

The purpose of the forum will be to provide information and answer questions regarding the two school referendums scheduled for the April 7 election.  There will be no formal school board action taken at this meeting.



_______________________________________
                                                                                             Steven N. Sedlmayr
                                                                                        Superintendent of Schools  
               

Additional forums are also scheduled to be held on Sunday, March 22, at 2:00 pm and on Tuesday, March 31, 2015, at 7:00 pm, also in the school auditorium.


